
 
 
 

 

  

Dear Parents/Carers                                      Friday 1st July  2022 

 

We hope you enjoy reading your child’s end of year school report. Whilst completing 

the reports it was lovely to reflect on how much all Reception children have grown;      

academically, socially and in confidence since September last year. They really are a 

credit to you all and we would like to thank you for your support. If you could complete 

the comment sheet enclosed with the report and return it to school that would be       

appreciated.  

 

Children have also been reflecting on their time in Reception. We had a lovely class 

discussion on what has been our favourite Reception memory– Christmas Nativity,  

Music with Mr Lucas, P.E with Miss Quinn, Judo, Yoga-Bears, the East Bunny visit, 

learning phonics, maths activities and making friends. The list could go on.  

 

During Music, Mr Lucas was very impressed with how much children had remembered 

over the school year. Not just the main vocabulary but their meaning and using the 

words correctly.  

 

Your child has been given a very special book today. All primary school children          

received a free commemorative book to mark Queen Elizabeth’s Platinum Jubilee. The 

book is written as a story, but also contains many quotes from the Queen, facts,        

historical events, famous landmarks and much more throughout the Queens reign.   

 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 20th July– school closed at 2 p.m. 

 

   Enjoy the weekend 

Reception Staff   


